
Mount Hood/Gifford Pinchot Ghapter of the
Pacific Crest Trail Association
Meeting Announcement

Where Oregon Sports Ofiices 
- 

West (near Bingo building)
4840 S.W. Western Avenue
Beaverton, Oregon 97005

When 7:00 p.m., Tuesday, March 8,1994

This season appears to be shaping up quite nicely. We have some trail work identified and some

specific signing goals. We also have to opportunity to participate in a five-day trail building
seminar from June 22 to 26 sponsered by the Mazamas.

The next chapter meeting will involve identifying everybody's role in this team efiiort and nailing

down dates that we can publish in our and other newsletters. This is an important meeting for us

and I hope that everyone can make it. If you can't be there, please call (503-639-5699) or write
to me about what part you can play this season.

In an effort to creating a volunteer database, I am enclosing a Volunteer Resource Description.

Please fill it out and send it to me or give it to me at the chapter meeting.

The season is beginning, let's go for it!

Steve Queen
Mount Hood Regional Coordinator
Pacific Crest Trail Association
11120 S.W. l09th Avenue
Tigard, Oregon 97223



Steve Queen
Mount Hood Regional Coordinator
Pacific Crest Trail Association
11120 S.W. l09th Avenue
Tigard, Oregon 97223

Trails Club of Oregon
P.O. Box 1243

Portland, OR 97207


